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Dear IUVSTA Community, 

Today, March 22nd, 2024, is UN World Water Day, a day to reflect on the vital importance of 
clean water for survival, prosperity and peace. 

The theme of World Water Day 2024 is ‘Water for Peace’. 

https://www.un.org/en/observances/water-day 

 

 

Plasma, which is the focus of one of IUVSTA’s core scientific activities, is part of a toolkit that 
can take the “forever” out of the so-called “forever chemicals” that threaten our water 
supplies. 

Read more in this Nature Outlook article: 

https://www.nature.com/articles/d41586-023-03876-9 

Do you do plasma-related research, or research aligned with any of IUVSTA’s core scientific 
areas, that you would like us to feature on our social media accounts? If so, please contact us 
on jennifer.macleod@qut.edu.au or petrov@illinois.edu. 
We are interested in expanding our social media activity to include stories of how IUVSTA-
related science is supporting scientific and societal progress and change, and we would love 
to hear your stories. 

Jennifer MacLeod 
Ivan Petrov 
Co-Chairs of the IUVSTA Communications Committee 


